PAUL LAXALT

NEVADA

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS
COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY

Dear Mrs. Birdsall:

Thank you for your correspondence concerning
the International Press Conference for Religious

Peace.

Your efforts in promoting greater
understanding among the people of this world are

I wish you all the best as
you endeavor to bring your message to people

highly commendable,

everywhere,

Again, thank you and best wishes for a

United States Sengte

WASHINGTON, BC 20510

September 16,

successful press conference.

PL.:tlw

Virginia D. Birdsall
Executive Director
Embrace Foundation

16 West 22nd Street

1985

Sincerely,

U.S. SENATOR

New York, New York 10010

WASHINGTON OFFICE:
323A RusseLL OFfrFICE BUILDING
(202) 224-3542

CARSON CITY OFFICE:
705 NOARTH PLAZA STREET
{702) B83-1830

LAS VEGAS OFFICE:
300 Las VeEcas BLvD., SOUTH
{(702) 388-6547

RENC OFFICE:
300 BoOTH STREET
{702) 784-5568



